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Public Notification Letter 
 

 
August 23, 2019 
 
 
This letter is written to provide public notice that the Franklin Municipal Planning Commission (FMPC) 
will be considering a proposed PUD Development Plan for property located at 1536 Columbia Avenue 
in Franklin, TN.  The request will be heard by the FMPC on September 4, 2019 at 6 p.m. in the City Hall 
Board Room.  Please see the information below for more details.   
  
Applicants:   

 

Jubal Parris, Gresham Smith 

615.770.8549 

Jubal.parris@greshamsmith.com 

 
Application Type:   

Neighborhood Meeting Notice 

 
Date, Time, and Place of Public Meeting:   

September 4, 2019 at 6 p.m. in the City Hall Board Room, 109 3rd Avenue South, Franklin, Tennessee, 
37064. 

 
Nature and Scope of the Application Request:   

The proposed development of a Twice Daily Convenience Store with fueling stations, formal open 
space, and onsite stormwater management facility. 

 
Where to View the Application:   

The application may be viewed in the Planning and Sustainability Department, 109 3rd Avenue South, 
Franklin, TN 37064.  Appointments are suggested. 

 
Where the Public Can Be Heard: 

The public may appear at the public meeting on September 4, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. to be heard, or submit 
written comments with respect to the application. Written comments may be directed to the City of 
Franklin Planning and Sustainability Department, 109 3rd Avenue South, Franklin, TN 37064.  


